
Why Your Federal Work-Study Students
Should Consider 

AN INTERNSHIP
IN NEW YORK CITY GOVERNMENT

NYC PUBLIC SERVICE CORPS
Since 1966, more than 100,000 undergraduate, graduate and law 
students from across the Country have reaped the benefits of our public 
sector internships. Public Service Corps (PSC) interns work throughout the 
five boroughs of New York City in municipal agencies, hospitals, childcare 
centers and schools. Students majoring in all academic fields are welcome 
to participate.

As public Service Corps interns, your students will:
•  Gain valuable credentials, 

contacts and references for 
future employment

• Apply their classroom  
learning in the workplace

• Gain marketable skills  
and experience

• Obtain exposure to the 
broad range of professional 
opportunities in the public 
sector

• Learn about specific 
career options within City 
government

For more information on our work-study internships,
Please contact the public Service Corps at

212-386-0057 / psc@dcas.nyc.gov
Or visit our webpage at nyc.gov/internships
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